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Tuesday 13th 

December 

Christmas 

Dinner 

 

 

    December 2022

 

Fleggburgh C of E VC Primary School 
Contact us: office@fleggburgh.norfolk.sch.uk   01493 369283 

 

The end of another good term – busy and happy! 

What a wonderful Christmas performance, we all enjoyed such confident 

and talented children. 

On behalf of all the staff, I would like to thank you all for your continued 

support which is much appreciated by us all.  

A special thanks to FRIENDS for all the creative ways they practically and 

financially support the school – we are lucky to have such proactive 

Friends. 

We look forward to welcoming you back on the 4th January – until then 

Happy Christmas and Happy New Year everyone! 

Julie 

 

mailto:office@fleggburgh.norfolk.sch.uk
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Christmas 

Crafts 

In Emerald 

Class 
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Christmas 

card 

making in 

Diamond 

Class 



 
 

                     

                      
 

                       

                       

                     

               

 

 

 
Our 

Christingle 

Service 

today 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 
Look who 

visited this 

afternoon 
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Childcare offers for parents 

The Childcare Choices campaign aims to raise awareness and understanding of the support 
available from the government with the costs of childcare. 

You can help ensure your parents and carers aren’t missing out by directing them 
to https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/ where they can easily find the right offers of childcare 
support for them. 
With the school Christmas holidays approaching and looking ahead to half term in February, it 
is more important than ever that your parents and carers are able to access the financial 
support they qualify for. They could be entitled to: 

• up to £2,000 a year of Tax-Free Childcare per child (or £4,000 if disabled) for children 
up to 11, or 17 if they’re disabled 

• help with up to 85% of their childcare costs for children up to 16 with Universal Credit 
• 30 hours of free childcare for 3 and 4 year olds if they’re a working family in England. 

 

 

Thank you we raised  

£31.70 

Church of St. Margaret 

Fleggburgh 

 

Sunday 18th December at 

6:00pm – Carol Service 

 

Saturday 24th December at 

5:00pm – Christmas Eve 

Service 

 

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDcsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMjEyMDguNjc4NzI1NDEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5jaGlsZGNhcmVjaG9pY2VzLmdvdi51ay8_dXRtX2NhbXBhaWduPUNDJnV0bV9tZWRpdW09ZW1haWwmdXRtX3NvdXJjZT1nb3ZkZWxpdmVyeSJ9.cO6w9HlRaqMomDh8Q5Bm-S3nu8HDE8B_0rU9maKdCw8/s/741004201/br/149894405187-l
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2023 
Wednesday 4th January 2023 First Day of Spring Term 

Friday 13th January   Friends Meeting (15:15) 

Wednesday 18th January  How Hill Residential (return 20/01/23) 

13th – 17th February  Half Term 

Friday 31st March   Last Day of Spring Term 

Tuesday 18th April   First Day of Summer Term 

Monday, 8th May   This will be an additional bank holiday 

in honour of the Coronation of His 

Majesty King Charles III 
 

 

 
 

Please note, as the 
schools reopen after 

Christmas 
on Wednesday 

4th January, we are 
unable to provide the 

advertised menu (Roast 
Dinner) due to there 

being no fresh 
deliveries. 

 
Instead, the menu for 

this day will be 
Margherita Pizza or 

Veggie Bean Chilli (as 
per the Monday of 

Week 2). 
 

 

 

£265 was raised from the sale of the raffle 

tickets. 

A huge thank you to Mrs Glover for making up 

the stunning hampers, the winners were very 

happy 


